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The Rockefeller Foundation, 
61 Broadway, 
New York City. 

Dear Gregg, 

16th July 1932. 

I am sending you a group of prospectuses, not to 
boom Canada as it may seem, but to give you names of places 
in the Laurentians to which you might like to take Mrs. Gregg 
in case her hay fever becomes troublesome. The only place 
with which I am familiar is the Chalet Cochand at St.Marguerite. 
That is excellent for ski-ing in the winter but I do not know 
how suitable it is in summer because it is not oh water. I 
thi~k probably some of the other places would be better. I am 
quite sure she would be free of her hay fever if she gets into 
the pines. 

We would love to have you come to see us at Magog some 
time. in August or the first part of September, and hope she 
woul<L·not be bothered there. 

With best regards, 

Ever yours, 

WGP/HL. 


